
To celebrate 70 years of the 

NHS, our school is holding a 

non-uniform day on 

……………………………………. 

and will be raising money for 

the N&N Hospitals Charity 
(Registered No: 1048170) 

http://www.nnuh.nhs.uk/get-involved/our-charity/


Why not hold a non-uniform day 

& support your local hospital? 
As part of the summer celebrations to highlight 

70 years of the NHS, we are inviting schools to hold a 
non-school uniform day to raise funds for the 

N&N Hospitals Charity. 

Money raised from the day will go towards our 
Jenny Lind Children’s Hospital which provides care 

to babies and children at the hospital. 

In recent years, money raised through the hospital 
charity has helped fund the children’s playground, 
virtual reality TV and games, a sensory room and 

many more items. 

While the NHS provides the necessities, the charity 
funds projects to make the hospital experience a 

better one for our patients, visitors and staff. 

Donations to the charity make a difference and we are 
incredibly grateful for the support we receive. 

If your school would like to take part, please 
contact: 

fundraising@nnuh.nhs.uk 

01603 287107 

mailto:fundraising@nnuh.nhs.uk
http://www.nnuh.nhs.uk/get-involved/our-charity/



